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Securities Commissions 

"The Financial Statements for Q3 are being re-filed for two reasons: 

1. The first and most important is the receipt of $26,268 in Grants from the Province of 

Manitoba's Mineral Exploration Assistance Programme. 

 

2. The second was the result of numbers in columns in the Exploration Capital 

Expenditures schedules being switched and have now been corrected. 

If you have any questions, please contact the writer. 

Yours truly, 

COPPER REEF MINING CORPORATION 

‘Signed” 

 

Laara Shaffer, 

Corporate Secretary 


